August 16, 2021

To whom it may concern,

It is with great enthusiasm that | am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf
of Mr. William “Wade" Allen. I've had the pleasure of being Wade's Commercial
Multi-Engine Instructor as well as his MEI Instructor at ATP Flight school's Daytona
campus.

Wade has been an exceptional student. He is always on time, very self-motivated, and
keeps a clean professional image. | have been very impressed with Wade's initiative
and eagerness to learn and advance his career.

| highly recommmend Wade without any reservation. He is an excellent pilot and would
be a great asset to any organization.

Sincerely,

Matthew Shayne, CFI, CFIl, MEI
ATP Flight School, Daytona Beach Campus
Mmattashayne@gmail.com | 516-404-4436
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